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Manager's Introduction

As we welcome June, we’re excited to share with you some exciting news and
events from our home. Summer is almost here, and we can’t wait for plenty of sunny
days and fun outings. We really appreciate all your support, and we hope to see you
all over the summer season ahead! 

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Home Manager

VE Day

Many residents sang along and enjoyed the reminiscences of a local choir visiting on
VE Day and singing wartime songs. Some, with teary eyes and gentle smiles, were
transported back to memories of resilience, love, and camaraderie. As voices rose in
harmony, so too did the spirits of those who remembered the songs not just as
music, but as pieces of their own stories.

Therapy Animals

The care home was filled with joy as therapy animals paid special visits, bringing
comfort, smiles, and a sense of calm to the residents. 

We had gentle dogs wagging their tails beside wheelchairs or sitting quietly on their
beds or next to the residents on chairs. In those quiet moments of connection, the
animals reminded everyone that love and healing often come on four paws.

We had the honour of “A Million Memories”, with their miniature Shetland ponies also
visiting our residents, offering their quiet, unconditional love and companionship. 

Additionally, a staff member brought in a pair of delightful young kittens, who were
also successful in their quest to provide tender moments to both residents and staff
alike! The young kittens brought smiles, and lovely memories and laughter echoed
through the rooms.

Live Entertainment

Residents continue to enjoy the weekly visits and performances from outside artists
and musicians. We have recently added some new artists who have been
successfully enjoyed by our residents, so they shall definitely be returning to the
home.

Love To Move

“Love To Move”, featuring gentle armchair movements to music, continues to grow in
momentum as residents gain familiarity with the cognitive routines and themed
quizzes.

Gardening Club

Sunshine and smiles fill the air as residents gather on the new terrace, enjoying
afternoons of tea, music and sensory gardening experiences there. The activities
and wellbeing team have incorporated the shopping for edible plants, and the
planting of them, to be an on-going project where residents can feel included in the
planning and development of the new terrace. We also enjoy the fresh air and
sunshine as often as possible during this time of year.

Sta! News

We are sad to say farewell to Beth, a staff member, who is leaving to enjoy her new
baby. We wish her and her family well as they venture into family life.

Dates For The Diary

The week of 16–20 June is “Glad To Care” week, during which we show
appreciation and thanks for the wonderful job done by care staff. Each day will
feature themed surprises and activities designed to bring smiles to every face.
We shall have a BBQ, an ice-cream van, back massages by a professional
masseuse, and more during that week, where staff will be rewarded for their
amazing continuous contributions to our grateful residents.

 

An important date for the diary is the annual Summer Fête, planned for
Saturday, 19 July. We are appealing for donations for prizes for the various
stalls, and we will have the therapy miniature ponies visiting for the day, as well
as a BBQ, craft stall, music, plant sales, Tombola, raffle, and more!

Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Longbridge Deverill Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to

receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Reviews
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